
Midland Seventh-day Adventist Church 
2420 East Ashman St., Midland, MI 48642 

Telephone: (989) 631-3120 Website: www.midlandsda.org
  Sabbath, November 26, 2011 

 

The Church at Study (9:30-10:25 a.m.) 
Lesson Study  “Paul’s Pastoral Appeal” Classes 
   

 Personal Ministries (10:30-10:45 a.m.) 
 Worship in Song and Praise (10:50-11:00 a.m.) 
 The Church at Worship (11:00 a.m.) 
 
Welcome and Announcements  Tony Khalil 
Preparation               “Amazing Grace” (#108) Virginia Harmony  
Invocation  Elder Fred Earles 
    
*Hymn of Praise     “Praise to the Lord” #1             
Family Prayer  Tony Khalil 
Giving of Gifts  Michigan Advance Partners Dick Schell 
Lamb’s Offering Tri-City SDA School 
Offertory    “We Gather Together” (#8) Netherlands Folk Song    
    
Youth Story  Elder Fred Earles   
Scripture Reading Revelation 22:1-5 Tony Khalil 
Sermon      "The Most Wonderful Words in the Bible" Elder Fred Earles   

   
*Closing Hymn   “Face to Face” #206          
Benediction  Tony Khalil 
Postlude         "Come, Ye Thankful People, Come" (#557) George Elvey                     
 “To God Be the Glory” (#341) William Doane 
 

* Denotes congregation standing to sing 
 
Elder: Tony Khalil  Deacon in Charge: Dick Schell 

Pianist: David Moll 
 
Head Elder: Tony Khalil  Phone: (989) 631-3638  
 Khalils@live.com 
Tri-City SDA School  Phone: (989) 790-2508 
Principal: Connie Hickman  Phone: (989) 791-4797 

  
 

 Welcome to Worship Today   
“He is so rich in kindness and grace that he purchased our 
freedom with the blood of his Son and forgave our sins.” 
Ephesians 1:7, NLT 
 

 Events This Week 

Today Fellowship Meal Following Worship 
 Vespers No vespers this evening 
 Sunset 5:04 pm 
  

Monday       Community Services 9-3 pm 
     
Tuesday Personal Ministries Committee 5:30 pm 
 Prayer Meeting 7 pm 
   
Wednesday Bulletin material due by 8 pm to Mary 

Bukowiec at gidgeeballs@localnet.com.  
Thanks!  

 
Thursday Women’s Ministries Card-Making, 5:30  
 

Friday Prayer Group at Faith Gray’s 7 pm 
 Sunset 5:01 pm 
 
Sabbath Speaker Kaitlyn Mercy  
 Offering Local Church Budget  
 Vespers 4:30 pm  
  
      

    Future Worship Services and Events 
 
Dec 6 Pathfinders/Adventurers 4:45 pm 
Dec 10 Elder Fred Earles 
Dec 10 Pathfinders/Adventurers Following potluck 

Dec 17 Christmas Program 
Dec 24 Aaron Cloutier 
Dec 25 Newsletter Deadline 
Dec 31 New Year’s Eve Party 5 pm  

  



 Announcements 
  
Email Address Linda Sears’ new email address is 
lindamarie.sears@gmail.com. 
 
Sharing Tree There are still some cards on the sharing tree.  
Feel free to take as many as you can so everyone will have a gift 
for Christmas.  When you take a card, please sign the copy of the 
card that is in the binder to the right of the tree.  Thanks, and 
have a happy holiday.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Reid Tait. 
 
The Personal Ministries Committee will meet on Tuesday, 
November 29th at the church from 5:30-6:45 pm.  We will discuss 
evangelism plans for the next year. 
 
Our Next Women’s Ministries Event will be this Thursday, 
December 1st, at the church, from 5:30-7:30 pm.  We will be 
making Christmas cards.  The class will cost $5 per person.  At 
the last card-making event, numerous people came from the 
community, so please join us.  It would be a great opportunity to 
make some new friends and have fun while you’re at it.  We’ll 
also reveal who the secret sisters are.  You won’t want to miss 
it! 
 
Your Offering on December 10 will allow Adventist 
Community Services to continue extending Christ’s love by 
providing assistance to people affected by natural disasters and 
other tragedies.  ACS cares for people’s immediate needs by 
setting up mobile distribution units, offering spiritual and 
emotional care for survivors, and more.  Learn more or donate 
now at www.communityservices.org.  
 
A concert of Negro Spirituals to be presented tomorrow at 
the First United Methodist Church in Mt. Pleasant has been 
postponed due to a scheduling conflict. 
 
The Annual Juletide Christmas Concert will be presented 
on Saturday, December 3 at 7 pm in Staples Family Concert Hall 
in the music building on the CMU campus.  Admission is free. 
 

Saint Saen’s Christmas Oratorio will be presented on 
Sunday, December 11 at 9 am in the Sanctuary of the First United 
Methodist Church, 400 S Main St., Mt. Pleasant, MI.  Admission 
is free. 
 
Stephen Ministry: Christian Care, Compassion, 
Listening—when you need it most.  A trained Stephen 
Minister is available to serve the congregation.  Please see Carol 
Lanfear 
 
Spiritual Direction: Deepening Your Relationship with 
God A trained Spiritual Director is available to serve the 
congregation.  Please see Carol Lanfear   

 

Radio/TV Log 

Sunday 1:30 pm It Is Written, TBN (Trinity Broadcasting) 
Tuesday 7:30 a.m. It Is Written, Ch. 69 (Court TV) 
 


